

## Annette Berry <aberry@gordoncounty.org>

## SFC J.D. Cohen Retirement

1 message

Tue, Feb 10, 2015 at 3:43 PM

To: Annette Berry <aberry@gordoncounty.org>

Cc: "mralston@gordoncounty.org" <mralston@gordoncounty.org>, Garah Childers <gchilders@gordoncounty.org>

Annette,

SFC Jim Cohen is retiring from the Sheriff's Office after 22 years of service, effective Friday, February 20th. Sheriff Ralston spoke to Commission Chairman Hood yesterday morning concerning Jim's retirement and Ms. Hood indicated that the Board would recognize Jim at a regular Board meeting, as close as possible to Jim's retirement date. If you would let me know when that is scheduled and add Sheriff Ralston to the meeting agenda, I will see that the proper GCSO personnel are in attendance.

Thank you,

Robert L. Paris

Chief Deputy Sheriff

Office of the Sheriff of Gordon County

2700 U.S. 41 Hwy NW

Calhoun, GA 30701

P. 706-879-5453

rparis@gordoncounty.org

March 3rd

Meeting

Let Robert Regular Meeting

Know time
6:00 Special Presentation

Sheriff Ralston

de Chm. Hood

